
 

 

24/02/23 

Dear Parents,  

World Book Day takes place on Thursday the 2nd March 2023 and this year we would like to 

celebrate the event in a number of different ways. 

Our dress up this year will be a Pyjama Day, where children can wear their pyjamas, dressing 

gowns or onesies to school and can bring a fleecy blanket if they want!  

The children will take part in DEAR – Drop Everything And Read, throughout the day.  We 

will ring the bell at random times throughout the day and the children will … Drop 

Everything And Read. 

Taking part in a book swap will be another way that we can celebrate World Book Day.  This 

is a great opportunity for the children to get the enjoyment of a new book without having to 

go out and buy one!  On Monday 27th February to Wednesday 1st March, children can bring 

in the book they wish to swap.  We will then display them all in the Hall on Thursday 

morning and this will be the chance for the children to take part in the swap with every child 

bringing home a “new” book.  We wouldn’t want the parents to miss out so if you want to 

send some books from home please do.   We will have a section dedicated for parents to 

come and have a browse and swap some books at 9am on Thursday morning.  

We will be fundraising through our Family Bingo Disco on Friday 3rd March and would 

welcome all support for this family fun event!  Details can be found on the school Facebook 

page.     

Also for anyone who wants to get involved, New-Bridge Integrated College invites you to 

share in their World Book day celebrations by taking part in their Take a #Shelfie 

competition.  Please see the picture below for how to enter.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look  

forward to celebrating our love of books on World Book Day! 

 

Jane Fitzpatrick  

Literacy Coordinator.  

 

 

 


